
Employment Notice

The City of Connellsville will be accepting applications for Part-time Temporary/Seasonal Workers for 
the Public Works Department.

Duties are to include, but will not be limited to, grass cutting, painting, and general labor and 
maintenance of parks, playgrounds, streets and City owned buildings.  

Positions not to exceed 35 hours per week.  There are no benefits with either position.  Applicants must 
have a valid PA Driver’s License and be able to work weekends.  

Applications are available at Connellsville City Hall, 110 N. Arch Street, between the hours of 8:00 AM 
and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday.  Applications must be submitted to the Administrative Office at 
the above address by March 7, 2025 at 4 PM. 

The City of Connellsville is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate because of race, 
color, religious creed, handicap, ancestry, national origin, age or sex.
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